

July 3, 2018

Dear WPA Families,

We hope you are having a wonderful summer break! We are hard at work making sure the Middle School building will be ready on time and working on several items for next year.

There are some items we wanted you to be aware of before school begins:

There will be a \$30 supply fee for each scholar. This will cover supplies such as notebooks, pencils, folders, composition books, and agenda books. There will still be a supply list for classes such as Kleenex, wipes, etc. and we will get that to you in July. This fee also helps cover a monthly emergency response program which we will discuss in detail at the Open House.

Open House will be **Saturday**, **August 18**th and we will have a set time for each grade level. This will give us the opportunity to go over items that are important for you to be aware and give us the opportunity to let you tour the new Middle School building.

This year we will have a **Modified Dress Code for Scholars**. Collared, button-down shirts or polo shirts with navy or khaki pants, shorts, or skirts will be required (cargo shorts are allowed). The shirts may be any color this year, however, school colors are encouraged – white, navy or yellow. On Fridays there will be an option for jeans and WPA apparel. More details will be in the Scholar handbook which we will go over at the Open House,

We will have our annual **WPA Family Day on Saturday, July 14**th from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. We will have a cookout, bouncy houses, grade level tents and activities for the day. Please come out and enjoy at day with other WPA Families. **We encourage you to bring friends who may be interested in enrolling their children at WPA**. Bring your WPA car magnets and trade them for new ones with our new WPA Logo!

The **Community Relations Committee** will be meeting on **Tuesday, July 10**th at 7 p.m. in the main campus building. If you signed up to volunteer or would like to volunteer this year then please attend this meeting. We have several areas where we need your assistance – people to head subcommittees, gardeners, people with business contacts and many more!

This is going to be our **BEST YEAR YET** and we are so excited that you are going to be a big part of that! There are a **few spots left in most grade levels**. We really want to have a full enrollment this year so that we can begin building the Elementary School and we need your help to do so! Please watch our Facebook Page and website for opportunities to help us place posters, banners etc. but the **BEST WAY to bring scholars to WPA is through word-of-mouth**. So let your friends and family know how much you believe in WPA!

We look forward to seeing you soon!

WPA Board of Directors and Administrators